
Monday, November 14, 2022

The next City Council Meeting will take place Monday, November 28th at 6:30 PM
View City Council meeting dates, agendas and minutes at swiftcurrent.ca/agenda

View Highlights from City Council meetings at swiftcurrent.ca/highlights
View City of Swift Current news releases at swiftcurrent.ca/news

PROCLAMATIONS

ITEMS FOR ACTION

Bula Ghosh of the Multicultural Council of 
Saskatchewan attended to proclaim November 
19 to 26, 2022 as “Saskatchewan Multicultural 
Week”. 

Pamela Hamlin of the Alternative Measures 
Program attended to proclaim November 20 to 
26, 2022 as “Restorative Justice Week”. 

CORPORATE SERVICES
City Council approved General Revenue Fund 
disbursements in the amount of $1,538,732.15 for 
the period of October 18 to 31, 2022.
 

BYLAWS

NEW BUSINESS

City Council received and �led the following reports 
and agendas:

• Tourism Swift Current Inc. Board of Directors 
  Meeting Agenda for October 26, 2022
• Swift Current City Detachment Community Policing 
  Report for the month of October, 2022 

City Council approved a bylaw for the closure and 
exchange of Walkway Parcel W1 for a portion of Lot 3, 
Block 19, properties on the north side of Ridgeview 
Street.  

VIEW THE CITY OF SWIFT CURRENT’S 2022 - 2027 STRATEGIC PLAN, 
“IN GOOD HANDS”,  AT SWIFTCURRENT.CA/STRATPLAN.

PUBLIC HEARING

A Public Hearing was held in connection with 
Council’s intention to pursue the process
of departing from the Chinook Regional Library 
System, such that the Swift Current Public
Library becomes a Municipal Library under the 
direction of the City of Swift Current, and
to continue operations of the “new Municipal 
Library” within the existing boundaries
encompassing Swift Current’s City Limits.

During the Public Hearing, six (6) presentations 
were made with additional letters read verbatim.  

City Council accepted a report from Corporate 
Services regarding the List of Lands with Arrears as 
of November 3, 2022. The Tax Enforcement List will 
be published in the November 24th edition of the 
Southwest Booster.

City Council approved the write-o� of utility and 
general accounts receivable, including unclaimed 
utility deposits in the amounts of $58,580.78 from 
December 31, 2019 and $63,530.76 from 
December 31, 2020.  
 


